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DEPARTMENT OF ECONOMIC OPPORTUNITY
Notice of Amendment

NOTICE OF AMENDMENT – 2005 ACTION PLAN FOR THE COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT (CDBG) DISASTER RECOVERY INITIATIVE (DRI) PROGRAM
The Department of Economic Opportunity (the Department) anticipates having de-obligated and un-obligated funds available under the 2005 CDBG DRI A Grant awarded to the State of Florida from the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD, Docket No. FR-5089-N-01, Federal Register/Volume 71, Number 209).

The Department is proposing to add language to the approved Action Plan that will allow the redistribution of unused funds for activities that are eligible under the CDBG DRI program. The Substantial Amendment to the Action Plan is posted on the Department’s website at http://www.floridajobs.org/community-planning-and-development/assistance-for-governments-and-organizations/disaster-recovery-initiative/previous-disaster-recovery-initiatives#2005
The Department anticipates that the proposed Substantial Amendment to the Action Plan will be submitted to HUD no later than August 20, 2014. The Department will accept comments or questions about the amendment until August 14, 2014.

A copy of the Substantial Amendment may be obtained by the link above, by email or by contacting the number below:
Department of Economic Opportunity, Disaster Recovery Initiative, Community Development Block Grant Program, 107 E. Madison Street, MSC 400, Tallahassee, Florida 32399, Telephone: (850)717-8427, email: Monique.kabitzke@deo.myflorida.com, email: Ginger.waters@deo.myflorida.com.
